
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Sonya Allen Meeting Date: March 9, 2021 

Topic: Final Plat Modification for Baraya Subdivision No. 5 (MFP-2021-0003) by Matt 
Schultz, Generally Located South of W. Franklin Rd. and East of S. Black Cat Rd. 

 

Request: 

Modification to the final plat (H-2020-0088) to remove the requirement for fencing to be installed 
between the multi-use pathway and the Purdam Drain.  

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

http://bit.ly/MFP-2021-0003

